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August 16,  2022

PCN  EIC-1107  End of Life NCD2100TTR

Detailed Description of Change

As part of  the Littelfuse  IXYS Integrated Circuits Division’s  (ICD)  product lifecycle-management process,
the following  product  has  been transitioned to an “end-of-life” (EOL) status:

• NCD2100TTR

The recommended replacement is NCD2100MTR.

While NCD2100TTR in TSOT-6 package was used by first time users, NCD2100MTR in QFN package is
the preferred solution for mass production orders.

Due to production constraints, Littelfuse is not able  to offer any last time buy orders.
The termination of  NCD2100TTR  is  therefore  effective  immediately.

The PCN number assigned to this action is  PCN  EIC-1107  and  must  be referenced in any 
correspondence related to the change.

If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact your local  Littelfuse sales representative or 
Product Manager below for further assistance.

Anne Bauer

Product Manager

Solid State Relays (SSR)

Tel: +49 42182873149


